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Dear Mr Pyne and Abortion Law Reform Members,
 
I wish to  state my very strong objection the Abortion Law Reform (Women’s Right to Choose)
 Amendment Bill 2016 being put forward by Mr Pyne.
 
I am very concerned about this attack on the unborn and wish to be a voice for the voiceless.
Mr  Pyne’s bill which he as introduced to state parliament could allow unborn babies to be killed
 right up to the moment of birth.
The bill fails to address the serious physical and psychological effects of abortion on women and
 ignores the underlying problem of the desperate plight of women who tragically see abortion as
 a solution. Doctors, nurses and health workers could also be coerced into performing a terrible
 procedure against their consciences.
 
The community as a whole is in opposition to such a barbaric bill and there is great opposition to
 changing the law.
I ask you to drop this bill immediately and note my very strong objection to it.
 
Thank you,
Linda Burridge

 




